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751223-A.LTR1 

TO: C. N. Lee 

FROM: N. Worden 

 

AMERICAN EXPRESS COMPANY. 

ST. JOSEPH, MO.  Dec. 23d  187 5 

C. N. Lee, Esq.,  Genl. Supt. 

 H. & St. Jo. R.R. Co. 

  Hannibal Mo. 

 

 Dear Sir:- 

 

   This company would like to have a room 

in your new passenger depot now being built in St. Joseph, Mo., say 12 X 20 

feet, or about that size, by the side of your baggage room, in which we 

could put our heavy freight that is transferred from your road to the St Jo 

& D.C. R.R. or vice versa, to save us from hauling up town & back again.  

Would like a double door, wide enough to admit of running loaded baggage 

barrows in, and at least one window for light. 

 

 Is the application in time & can you accommodate us? 

 

   Yours Truly, 

    N. Worden 

     Supt. Mo. Div. 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Book of Letters to R.S.S. from 8—1875 to 1—1876. 


